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EACC        NEWS 

Club Hours 

Winter Hours: 

Sun/Mon/Tues- Clubhouse Closed 

Wed- Wine Down 4pm-8pm 

Thurs- Dinner- 4pm-8pm 

Fri/Sat- Lunch & Dinner- 11am-8pm 

300 Girdle Road, East Aurora,  NY  14052                                 716-652-6800                                                         www.eastauroracc.com 

Message from the President 

Where has the year gone?  It seems like only yesterday that we were welcoming back the 

snow birds and now weõre wishing them safe travels.  A hardy group of die-hards still gather on 

weekend mornings but this yearõs golf season is just a memory to most.  And based on attend-

ance at this yearõs full calendar of events weõre sure many lasting memories were made.  As the 

golf leagues have given way to Wine Down Wednesday and weekend bowling, there are still 

plenty of reasons to keep the club on your social calendar.  So whether itõs attending one of the 

remaining social events or stopping in for a weekend dinner, we hope you continue supporting 

the club in the winter months.  The managers and committees are already busy planning a 

packed calendar full of events for next year.  The Centennial Committee is working with George 

and Chris to put an anniversary twist on all of our major events and Drew is busy readying the 

course for winter to make sure conditions are second to none next year. 

We hope to see you all at the annual membership meeting on December 12th to recap the 

year and discuss where weõre headed.  And as always, thank you for your continued support. 

Jon Zach, President 

East Aurora Country Club Member Newsletterñ Nov 2015 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Presidentôs Ball- Saturday November 7th  

Cigar Night- Thursday November 12th  

BowlingðSaturday November 14th 

Breakfast with Santa- Saturday December 5TH     

New Years Party- Thursday December 31st 

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 
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Grounds with Drew. 
What a wonderful fall we have had. The dry weather has 
made it easy for golf and carts to get out on the course and 
has also made it easier for the grounds department to do 
our thing.  

   Cleaning up leaves monopolizes our time in the fall. A 
large portion of our fuel budget for the year goes towards 
leaf clean-up and removal. We also do a few small projects 
every fall. Some of the things we have done over the years 
are drainage, adding sand to bunkers, bunker rebuilds #1 
and #15, build #9 back  tee, rebuild the bridge #12 and tree 
work. Our crew is approximately half the size it was 6 
years ago, and we are not tackling bigger project like we 
used to. We do, however, try to get to some things. This 
year we leveled the large, low area in #6 fairway. This 
should be a huge improvement to both maintenance and 
how the hole plays.  

    We are currently in the early stages of planning for some 
work on the golf course. We are planning to add additional 
teeing areas that will make the course more accessible to 
higher handicap players of all ages. The philosophy is as 
follows:  "Keep the course challenging from the current 
tees while addressing forward tee options and making the 
course more enjoyable and attractive to higher handicap 
players using architectural input".  We are not looking to 
alter the current tees but are looking to add options to 
make the course more enjoyable for all skill levels.  

   The grounds holiday open house is Thursday, December 
17th from 1:00-7:00. See you on the Course!! 

From the Club Pro. 
The 2015 golf season has gone by so quickly. Drew, George 
and myself are planning out next years calendar and it is pretty 
much finished.  All golf events are posted on the website calen-
dar.   

Remember all golf clubs and push carts need to be removed 
from the bag room by October 31st.   

Golf Shop Holiday Hours: 

Black Friday / November 27 ï 11am to 4pm 

Small Business Saturday / November 28 ï 11am to 4pm 

Sunday December 13 ï 11am to 4pm 

Thursday December 17 ï 12pm to 4pm  

Saturday December 19 ï 11am to 4pm  

Sunday December 20 ï 11am to 4pm  

Wednesday December 22 ï 2pm to 7pm  

This Christmas season the Golf Shop will stock brand new 
merchandise with our 100th Anniversary logo on it.  Some great 
gift ideas will be: 

Tervis Tumbler, cups, mugs and waterbottles 

Wine / Beer / Rocks deep etched glasses from Stearling Cut 
Glass 

Adidas Jackets and pullovers  

Ball Markers, Wallets and divot tools with our 100th Anniversary 
logo 

Special Edition 100th Anniversary Titleist Pro V1 and ProV1x 
golf balls  

AND MUCH MUCH MORE!   

 

Year Long Events Results: 

ABC Results ñAò Champion Jeff Pappalardo, ñBò Champion 
Bob Keddie, ñCò Champion John Ulmer.   

Directors Cup Champion was Kevin Rozo 

Twlight Winners were Gene Lavis and Jim Johnson 

Froghopper Champion: Charmaine Kaes 

Congratulations to all the winners.  

I will be teaching winter golf lessons in Orchard Park.  If you 
are interested please email me Chris@eastauroracc.com and 
we can try and set up some lesson times.   

If you have any questions feel free to give the Pro Shop a call 
at 652-6803.  Remember keep hitting it close and roll it in. 

Chris Kulinski, PGA  

Clubhouse News. 

Greetings all! I hope everyone is well and 
ready for the Holidayôs. There are still plenty 
of upcoming events to make reservations for.    
In addition to starting our new lunch and din-
ner menu we will have a pasta of the night 
through winter on top of our current nightly 
specials and bar menu.   

 I would also kindly ask if you are planning to 
dine at the club to call in advance for reserva-
tions. We prepare and staff based on reserva-
tions made and it is greatly appreciated to 
keep this in mind. Also with many parties 
booked please call or check the calendar 
online for updated closures for parties. Thank 
You. 

George Mintzer, House Manager 

mailto:Chris@eastauroracc.com
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18 ï Hole News 
18 Hole Womenôs Golf Season Wrap Up ï Sherrill 

Kujawski, Chair 

Our 2015 season concluded on September 29th not with 

a bang but with a whimper, as inclement weather contin-

ued to dog our Tuesday play. Five hardy women braved 

the elements that day to play 15 holes of golf, and anoth-

er 15 women (plus John Daddario) joined us for our clos-

ing luncheon and awards presentation.  Despite Mother 

Natureôs Tuesday nastiness, we managed to hold all of 

our events, including Guest Day (torrential rain), Wom-

enôs Invitational, Member/Member (rain shortened) and 

Presidentôs Plaque (rain re-scheduled), along with most 

of our regular weekly tournaments.  Our members were 

fortunate to play Interclub events at Brierwood and 

Brookfield, as well as the Friendship Tournament at Or-

chard Park.   

We have a Christmas luncheon at EACC planned for 

Friday, December 11th; make sure to pencil the date in 

and watch for more details as the holiday season nears. 

 Iôd like to thank Deb Ruschmann, Connie Hitchcock, 

Dawn Davis, Denise Tait and Georgia Rosenthal (2016 

chairperson) for all their able assistance through the 

season, making my job as chairperson that much easier.  

We have a wonderful collection of women golfers of all 

abilities who play on Tuesdays and I would encourage 

any new members to give us a try.   

Associates Board News 
If you are like me, you waited until the last day to retrieve 
your clubs knowing the warm weather now has sadly gone 
away until Spring. Although it is hard to bid Summer farewell, 
we have many fun things to look forward to at EACC over the 
winter months!  

The Ladies of the Associates Board and I are very grateful for 
the outpouring of support from the membership this year!  Next 
weekend at the Presidents Ball  we will be delighted to cele-
brate our very successful effort in raising funds for the "Back 
Nine Bathroom" as well as other beautification projects for the 
Clubhouse. On behalf of the ladies I look forward to presenting 
our check to President Jon Zach. If you have not joined us in 
the past for this magical evening, I hope you will this 
year.  It has always proven to be a very special night!  NEW 
and VERY EXCITING this year...formal photos by photographer 
Natalie Komosinski will be offered from 6-7pm. A portion of the 
sales will benefit the Board's continued fundraising efforts. The 
cost of a 5x7 will be $25.  Simply an email address and your 
member number will be all that is required to participate, and 
additional sizes will be available for ordering.   How nice it will 
be to have a lasting memory of this special night! 

I hope to see you all at The Ball, 

Anne Marie Smith,  AB President 

 

9ðHole News 
Our group concluded a wonderful golf season with a fabulous 
luncheon on September 24th.  Many thanks to our Pro Chris   
Kulinski for his advice and support this season! 

Our first special event of the year was Personal Guest Day on 
June 4th, where we were able to invite our friends to join us for a 
morning of golf and lunch. Our next event was the June 18th 9 & 
18 Hole Mixer where we raised $1000 for Roswell Park Breast 
Cancer Research.  Thank you, Nancy Penfold, for leading this 
remarkable event every year! 

We also hosted a great Interclub event on July 30th where eight 
other clubs from WNY were able to enjoy our beautiful course 
and Clubhouse.   Many from our group also attended the Park 
Country Club Interclub in August, which was rescheduled from 
an earlier date due to weather conditions.  

We would like to express our thanks to our many members who 
made all of these events possible!   We would also like to invite 
new members to join our fabulous group of golfers in 2016! We 
play nine holes on Thursday mornings and end the day by enjoy-
ing lunch on the terrace.  We will be developing the 2016 9-Hole 
season calendar over the next couple of months, so stay tuned 
and please consider joining us as a wonderful way to develop 
your game, meet new members and enjoy the outdoors!  

Best Regards,  

Carol Smith & Cathy Melas, Co-Chairs 

Welcome New Members 

MAY: 

   Steve Andzel       General 

    Paul Brown        Introductory 

JUNE: 

    Tim Sgroi         Junior 

JULY: 

    Jeff Rabey      General 

AUGUST: 

     Scott Uebelhoer   Intermediate 

SEPTEMBER: 

     Mark Rohloff    Sophmore 

     Drew Partsch    Junior 
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 BOWLING NEWS: 

Back by popular demand our social bowl-
ing season will kick off on Sat Nov 14 at 
the 11th Frame (formerly Victoria Lanes) 
at 4:00 PM.  

The following are the dates to be added to 
your calendars: Sat Dec 12th, Sat Jan 9th, 
Sat Feb 20th and Sat Mar 12.  As usual 
we will follow up with dinner at the club.    

 The sign up sheet for November is 
posted on the club house bulletin 
board. 

Questions Contact:  

Jack & Mary Hinnersð662-4706 

Dave & Judy Smithð655-5945 

IJM News 
The 2015 IJM has been put to bed.  We had 
a very successful tournament with a local 
champion crowned for the first time in five 
years.  We also had quite a bit of local media 
exposure with Channel 2, WGR550 and the 
Buffalo News covering our event extensively.  
Thanks to John Hasselback for his efforts on 
that front. 
 
We are beginning our preparations for the 
2016 IJM.  Next yearôs event will be held 
June 27-July 1, 2016.  As always we are 
looking for volunteers across all areas.  This 
includes Finance (sponsorship and advertis-
ing), Ham Am, Player Development, Hospital-
ity and Course Marshalls.  Please see me or 
Paul OôBrien if you want to get involved in the 
2016 IJM. 

Jeff Kamien 
Tournament Director 

EACC 

1916 ~ 2016 

Donõt Miss Out!!! 

Purchase Your Centennial Lottery Ticket Today!!! 

 

ALL LOTTERY PROCEEDS ARE  

DEDICATED TO 2016 MEMBER EVENTS AND  

COMMEMORATIVE GIFTS 

CELEBRATING OUR 100TH YEAR! 

WIN ONE OR MORE OF 21 GREAT PRIZES  

WORTH MORE THAN  

$11,000!!! 

INCLUDING THE $5000 GRAND PRIZE 

FREE 2016 GENERAL MEMBERSHIP DUES!!!! 

DETAILS AT THE CLUBHOUSE, OR SEE THE INSERT  

COMING WITH YOUR NOVEMBER INVOICE 

 

SEE OR CONTACT GEORGE, PATRICK OR JENNY  

TO PURCHASE (HOUSE CHARGES ONLY) 

          Support the Club and the Newsletter by submitting articles and pictures.  Contact Judy Smith at dajusmith@roadrunner.com  

Member Referral Incentives have 

been extended 

 Please Contact --  Gary Toomey, 

George or Sally for information 
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          Support the Club and the Newsletter by submitting articles and pictures.  Contact Judy Smith at dajusmith@roadrunner.com  

 

The family of Dan Peters wishes to thank the staff  

and members of EACC for all the help, support and     

friendships given during our difficult time.  

Dan truly loved the club and the many friends he 

acquired.  

         Our Love to all  

          Lori & Family  

Photo courtesy of John Holder 


